





Officers

### **President**

Jeannie Wagner (19) 2048 Grafton Rd. Elyria, Ohio 44035 (440) 458-6786 karrycourt@hotmail.com jbswags@yahoo.com

## **Recording Secretary**

Pat Jesson (19) 1370 Revere Rd. Akron, Ohio 44333 (330) 864-6880 FLEETWOODFARMS@aol.com

### Vice-President

Paul Spohn (19) 8362 Riverside Dr. Novelty, Ohio 44072 (440) 338-1375 dipauls@aol.com

## Treasurer

Ron Caffo (18) 4605 Kew Drive North Olmsted, Ohio 44070 (440) 779-1992 caffo@wowway.com

## **Board of Directors**

Larry Payner (17) 12223 Norton Dr. Chesterland, Ohio 44026 (440) 729-3420 <u>larrypaynerlarry@outlook.com</u>

Diane Spohn (17) 8362 Riverside Dr. Novelty, Ohio 44072 (440) 338-1375 dipauls@aol.com

# Sunshine Chairman

Jackie Caffo (440) 779-1992

caffo@wowway.com

Newsletter Editor Connie Plavcan (440) 564-7242 autumn12@windstream.net

# Corresponding **Secretary**

Jackie Caffo (17) 4605 Kew Drive North Olmsted, Ohio 44070 (440) 779-1992 caffo@wowway.com

Mary Payner (18) 12223 Norton Dr. Chesterland, Ohio 44026 (440) 729-3420 larrypaynerlarry@outlook.com

Darcy Valente (18) 2644 River Rd. Willoughby Hills, Ohio 44094 (440) 942-2107/ (440)773-4821 glimmerofparadise@yahoo.com

#### Rescue Coordinator

Sue Musil (440) 238-9507

ohio.irishsetter.rescue@gmail.com

Please send all news, articles, or information concerning club or member activities to the editor. The Irish Informer is circulated each month except January and July. Deadline for copy is the 25<sup>th</sup> of the month preceding publication. Permission is granted to other clubs to reproduce any material appearing in the Irish Informer, providing credit is given to the source. If a signed article is used, credit must be also given to the author. Subscriptions are available for \$7.50 per year. ISCO Website: http://www.irishsetterclubofohio.com/ Coordinator-Diane Spohn (440-338-1375 & dipauls@aol.com)



I hope you all had a great Thanksgiving! The Christmas Season is now upon us and at least we don't have to look at Christmas decorations before Halloween. I apologize for the repeated content of this newsletter but I am trying to give Connie a short break as she was driving back to SC this past weekend and will not return until May.\

Thanks to the Webb's who made a nice profit for the club at the November Hunt Test. All your hard work is appreciated as is Darcy's as we did get the approval today for the May11-13<sup>th</sup>, 2018, agility trial. There is little work to be done that day, and it is such a huge financial success and enjoyable to watch! Way to go to all of you.

There is no treasurer's report or minutes as we did not have a November meeting. One thing I do want to mention there is a couple errors in the Annual Award list. They will not affect the applications, but the sponsors were incorrect. This will be adjusted when Donna and I make sure that we are right. The corrected awards will be in the next newsletter, but I am enclosing all the other notices. There was an inquiry about applying for obedience and agility awards as the form seems for conformation use. We will try to change all this for next year, but in the meantime, just write the dates, show, and award on a piece of paper or use the same one and just improvise.

The Christmas is THIS SATURDAY!!!! Details are on the flyer, and we hope to see you there! Once again we are going to Simon's as this is so much easier for all concerned.

June will be here before you know it and we are still working on odds and ends for 2018 National. This will be discussed at the Christmas party, so please try to join us as we are getting down to the final decisions. I go have the toys that we needed to purchase along with the nice cooler bags that we got at a very reasonable price thanks to the help of one of my sisters. My small spare bedroom is packed with ISCO things as well as LCKC things, Thank goodness I have a loft bed in there that can be used over and under,,,LOL

Paul Spohn is home recuperating from his recent back surgery. Diane says she feels like a caretaker and kennel help. That is pretty much how I am sure Paul felt when Diane had her back surgery. Paul is home though, where Diane spent some time in a rehab facility. Hope you both get through this!

I have to contact the Triers as they have the majority of the green Rubbermaid water bottles for the National welcome bags. More goodies for the Loft Room!

Hope to see you at the Christmas Party!

Jackie



# **DUES NOTICE**

Please remember dues are due December 31st. Please make your check payable to ISCO and remit to Ron Caffo, 460.	
·	msted, OH 44070. Dues are \$15 per member or \$25 for two living at the same address.
Members:	
Address (If change	ed since last year)
	Dues paid
Email address	
	Please note any changes that need to be made for the 2018 roster. Thanks!
	*
]	ISCO NEW CHAMPIONS AWARD  (rish Setters who have finished a title in the year 2017 are eligible for this award.)
Name of dog	
Name of owner(s)	)
Title	
Date of title comp	oletion
	information and send to Jackie Caffo, 4605 Kew Dr., North Olmsted, Ohio 44070 or email to com Due date is January 15.
	IRISH SETTER CLUB OF OHIO INC. HALL OF FAME PLAQUE
OWNERS NAME_	INISH SETTER CLOB OF ONIO INC. HALL OF FAIVIE PLAQUE
QUALIFING EVEN	T/TITLEDATE
CHAMPIONSHIPS,	EST OF BREED SPECIALTY SHOW/ HIGH SCORING DOG IN TRIAL/ FIELD CHAMPIONSHIPS/ DUAL / ROM REGISTER OF MERIT
submit your app	of the above categories are eligible to have their name put on the Hall of Fame Plaque. Pleas Mications to: Jeannie Wagner, 2048 Grafton Rd., Elyria, Ohio 44035. Mications is January 15 <sup>th</sup>



# ISCO CHRISTMAS PARTY

Saturday, December 2nd, 2017, 6:30-9-10 pm

# Simon's Restaurant and Delicatessen

# Back room

7770 Chippewa *Rd.*Brecksville, Ohio
(440)526-6880

There will be an \$8.00-\$10.00 doggie related gift exchange.

Reservations are not required, but we will be expecting you!

There will be a brief meeting prior to dinner.

Questions? Jackie <a href="mailto:caffo@wowway.com">caffo@wowway.com</a> or 440-779-1992